
This letter is in reference to the recommendations of the noise problem at 
Centennial Airport.
 
My home would be in the proposed departure corridor recommended by the FAA over 
Aurora.  I am firmly opposed to the route proposed change in departures by the FAA 
both during the nighttime hours and the daylight hours.  We currently have to 
contend with departure flights from Buckley Air National Guard field from much 
noiser aircraft than which currently use Centennial Airport.
 
When we purchased our home we were aware of the flight pattern from Buckley and 
accepted this noise disturbance.  The people now complaining about Centennial 
Airport should have been aware of the same problem when they purchase/built their 
homes in those corridors.

William Jacoby


